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November 12, 2019 Q}: / & ‘«%’2/5

—-VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY (UPS)--

Department of Workforce Development
Dislocated Worker Unit

P.O. Box 7972

Madison, WI 53707

Re:  Employment Loss — Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification (WARN)
Act Notice

Dear Department Representative:

Pursuant to the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act of 1988, this letter
constitutes Cerner Corporation’s (“Cerner”) notice to you regarding its reduction in force of the
Cerner facility at 1969 W Hart Rd., Beloit, WI 53511.

All terminations will occur on January 14, 2020. The affected employees are not represented by
a union. The reductions are expected to be permanent. There are no bumping rights. The job
titles and number of affected employees are as follows:

Job Title Number of Affected Emplovees

Onsite Support Technician 1

For further information or coordination of assistance, please contact me at 816-201-7727.

Stephanie Roberts
Senior Director, Employment Practices Group
Cerner Corporation

4835-7420-3308
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cc:  Regina Duncan _ U j;«:n?
President, Beloit City Council ﬁ e @E JT W
100 State Street . 5
Beloit, WI 53511 A 20g
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